
K.Y.H.C. Executive Board Minutes 

6/10/25 

I. Call to Order 

• Call to order: 6:03 

• Present-Sarah Williams, Lisa Paschall, Amanda Tatro, Adam Koronkowski, Aimee 
Koronkowski, Aaron Pitts 

• Absent-Andy Gonzalez 
II. Reading of proceeding meeting minutes 

• Approved 
III. Financial Report 

• Approved 
IV. Coyote Committee Report 

• Spring season ended June 7, thank you to all of our coaches and managers for a great 
spring season. Your hard work and time spent is greatly appreciated! Thank you to the 
parents and players for another fun spring season! 

• NWHL voted and for the upcoming fall season we will be adding 2 post tier games.  That 
will bring our total to 14 post tier games instead of 12 like years past.  We will have a 
total of 20 games fall season games, not including the end of season playoffs.   

• Another topic that was voted on and approved by NWHL was increasing the 12u Peewee 
games to 12 minute periods instead of 11.  This will help adjust to the to the change to 
13 minute periods that occur at the 14u Bantam level.  

• IVC will be doing summer hockey programs again so be on the look out for more 
information regarding those soon from Kankakee Park District.  They will most likely 
take place late July-early August, perfect timing to get back on the ice as we’ll be 
heading back into fall season! 

V. Irish Committee Report 

• Application process was opened for the Irish coaching position and we will be going 
forward with scheduling interviews this month.   

• Congratulations to Zacary Yoakum on being the recipient for our 2025 Irish Scholarship 
award.  We wish you the best of luck in your college endeavors. 

VI. IVC report 

• Keep on the lookout for summer hockey programming later this summer through the 
Kankakee Park District. 

VII. Fundraising Committee Report 

• No current fundraisers at this time.  
VIII. Marketing and Promotions Committee Report 

• Due to lack of interest or volunteers to man the Friendship Festival parade detail, we 
have come to the decision to drop our entry for the parade for this year.  We hope to 
join again next year if we have interest and volunteers.  

• We are in discussions of designing a 20 year patch for the Coyotes and in discussion with 
a company to have them made.  More information to come regarding this.  

IX. Unfinished Business 
 
 
 
 



X. New Business  

• We are finalizing details with the season budget for 2025/2026 season and have a goal 
of opening registration by either the end of June or beginning of July.  Keep on the 
lookout for more information regarding opening of registration.  

XI. Public Comment 

 

XII. Adjournment/Next meeting 

• 6:36pm/June 10th 6pm at Ice Valley 

 


